FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

August 7, 2017

Mahan Receives 2016 ADSC Safety Award

For the second time in four years, C.J. Mahan Construction Company's safety efforts were recognized by the International Association of Foundation Drilling (ADSC) with the award of the 2016 Outstanding Safety Program Award. Mahan was one of 27 construction companies selected by the ADSC Safety Committee and a representative of the U.S. Occupational Safety and Health Administration to be honored with the prestigious award. Selection officials judged entries on loss time accidents, restricted duty/transfer rates, and the company's dedication to safety programs and procedures. Mahan received a commemorative plaque to mark the event during the ADSC Summer Meeting in Montreal, QC, Canada.

